
Good Morning  
 
I am writing to object to the Quarry application for Wolverley.  
 
We have lived on the lea castle estate for 3 years and having a quarry so close to not 
only our homes and also schools can have a detrimental effect on our health, wildlife 
and also the traffic. 
 
There are multiple health issue that can be caused by this including: 
 
Eye soreness 
Chest tightness  
Chronic coughs  
Hearing loss 
 
The noise pollution is also a major factor.  The quarry is in close proximity of 3 schools, 
Wolverley Primary, Wolverley Secondary school and also Cookley seabright primary 
school. 
 
Rock that's ejected from a quarry can travel hundreds of miles per hour and cover 
distances of more than one kilometer. Flyrock can cause injuries, death, and damage to 
property.  If this is inhaled it can cause silicosis! 
 
Given the close proximity of homes, shops and schools this should not be allowed to 
continue. 
 
Kind regards 
Amie Jones  
 


